
The Clarion City Council met in regular session Tuesday December 1, 2020 at 4:30 pm in the Council 

Chambers with Mayor Duane Asbe presiding. Present were Council members Dave Maxheimer, Dan 

Hennigar, Jim Williams, Shayne Hennigar, and Andy Young. Also, in attendance were City Administrator 

Clint Middleton, Attorney Zach Chizek, and Police Chief Steve Terhark.  

Mayor Asbe called the meeting to order and polled the Council for any conflict of interest with the 

agenda no conflicts were reported. Mayor Asbe asked if there were any citizens present to address the 

council no citizens to address council. 

Motioned by D. Hennigar seconded by Young to approve consent agenda minutes 2020.11.17, Financial 

Report-November 2020. Roll call vote taken Maxheimer, Aye; D. Hennigar, Aye; Williams, Aye; S. 

Hennigar, Aye; Young, Aye. Motion passed. 

Motioned by Maxheimer seconded by Williams to approve Resolution (20-87) Setting date for Public 

Hearing on Urban Renewal Plan. Roll call vote taken Maxheimer, Aye; D. Hennigar, Aye; Williams, Aye; S. 

Hennigar, Aye; Young, Aye. Motion passed.  

Motioned by Young seconded by Maxheimer to approve Annual Financial Report pending the approval 

of Ted Nellison. All Ayes. Motion passed.  

Payment agreements were discussed directive was beginning January to stop leniency due to COVID and 

begin holding them true to their writing. Also, beginning January only allowing one plan per year per 

customer without the option of revision.  

Motioned by Maxheimer seconded by D. Hennigar to adjourn.  

 

               

Clint Middleton, City Administrator   Duane Asbe, Mayor  


